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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
 

• The Reading League joined the staffs of both Lincoln and the High School on November 4th for 
professional development.  This continues to be a tremendous partnership for us that will 
continue to pay increasing dividends into the future. 
 

ASSESSMENT 
 

• Alternative assessment work has begun in our schools.  On November 6th, I led Mrs. Smith and 
Ms. Buschle through required trainings.  Both teachers have a tremendous track record of success 
with their students on the alternate assessment. 

 
OTHER TOPICS OF INTEREST 
  

• A representative from the Enzweiler Institute will be here on November 19th to meet with Mr. 
Wolf, Ms. Fields, and myself regarding expanding opportunities for our students in the area of 
Career and Technical Education.  We have received tremendous feedback from area schools that 
have partnered with them.  Our group continues to strive for our goal of getting 100% of our 
graduates to postsecondary readiness. 

• Work continues with Ms. Miller at the High School for required TEDS data input.  TEDS stands 
for the Technical Education Database System.  Locally, we are responsible for taking care of this 
for the administrative support pathway we offer at the High School 


